
 

 
 
 
 
March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for enquiring about the post of Teacher of English.  Please find 
enclosed the following:- 
 
1 Job Description 
2 College Prospectus 
3 An application form 
4 RO1 form 
 
We continually strive to raise our horizons and aspirations and have a 
continuing record of improvement which will continue in the future.  If you are 
appointed to the staff of this College, you will be given the opportunity to teach 
in an exciting and rewarding environment which can only help you in terms of 
your own personal and professional development. 
 
The Closing Date for this post is Friday 23rd March 2018.  
 
Please return your completed application to the Personnel & HR Director 
at the College by 9.00am on Friday 23rd March. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your application.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ray Henshaw 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


